
� Registration and Continuing Education (if needed)
costs will be covered for two team members 
from each licensed skilled nursing community in
Kentucky. One member should be either the 
Administrator or Director of Nursing and the other 
a Certified Nursing Assistant (CNA) or another staff
position. 

� The grant also covers the registration costs of 75 
nursing home residents and 75 family members.  

When you accept this offer, you will be required to:
1. Attend the Conference 
2. Identify at least two ideas you learned at the 

conference and share those with co-workers and 
colleagues at staff meetings within three months of
the conference (family members and residents will
share what they learned with their respective 
Resident and Family Councils).

3. Identify at least one new practice change you will
apply to your work following the conference.

4. Respond to a follow up email that will be sent to 
you three months after the conference asking you 
to report how you have applied the practice change
using skills learned at the conference and how 
effective your efforts have been.

5. Have your name added to Kentucky Coalition for
Person-Centered Care and Pioneer Network mailing
lists so you will receive information about resources
and other learning opportunities.

Through the generosity of a Civil Monetary Penalty (CMP) grant from
the Kentucky Office of Inspector General Division of Health Care and
the Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services, you are invited
to attend the Pioneering a New Culture of Aging Conference,
August 4-7, 2019 at the Galt House in Louisville, Kentucky.

View all Conference information at 
https://www.pioneernetwork.net/conference .  
Register staff, residents or family members at

http://bit.ly/PNKY2019
using the code: 2019gr@nt

Please contact Penny Cook 
penny.cook@pioneernetwork.net, 

President & CEO of Pioneer Network, with any questions.

The Galt House
Louisville, Kentucky
August 4-7, 2019

ATTENTION 
Kentucky Nursing Home Providers!


